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"All of us at Cafco would like to express our sincere thanks to you and your team 

for your efforts on the Radisson Hotel project.  

Every successful project can be attributed to a collaboration of individual efforts. 

We acknowledge that it was the hard work and dedication of each individual, 

under aggressive time constraints, that enabled Cafco to realize our commitment. 

Thank you again and we look forward to future opportunities." 

The team at Cafco Construction Management  

  

 

Click to see more Metro Sign and Awning testimonials. 

 


